
Quarterly Report President Q1 2022

Report for the period 1st January - 31th March

We completed the structure changes following the decisions made at the special meeting and the vote
taken after the meeting. The board of directors is now of a smaller size and we reduced the number of
departments to three. I want to thank the departing Directors for their work during the term they were part
of OSM.

I helped to reform the capital team and we have some interested companies in sponsoring the Joomla!
project.

Regarding the open legal cases, we haven't made so much progress. In one case we are waiting to get a
response from the other party. The other case needs a lot of work to come to a final number that can be a
basis for an agreement.

Good news is coming from the software, the development is running very well and we could win some
awards for the CMS.

In general we are taking baby steps and everything takes a long time. For me personally it is frustrating
and I want to get more things done. I have the hope that with the new board we can be more effective and
can produce results.

Aachen, 6th April 2022
Robert Deutz
President


